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April 6, 2014 
 
House Fisheries Committee 
Representative Paul Seaton, Chair 
Representative Eric Feige 
Representative Lynn Gattis 
Representative Bob Herron 
Representative Craig Johnson 
Representative Kurt Olson 
Representative Jonathan Kreiss-Tomkins 
 
Dear Representative Seaton and Committee Members, 
 
Re:  Board of Fisheries Confirmation 
 
We are pleased to SUPPORT the confirmation of John Jensen and Susan Jeffrey to additional 
terms on the Board of Fisheries. 
 
Both nominees have demonstrated that they are fair, can understand the large volumes of 
information presented to the board, and are able to come to sound conclusions based on facts and 
the law. 
 
United Southeast Alaska Gillnetters Association represents the common interests of 473 gillnet 
permit holders in the fishery. 
 
We appreciate you taking the time to consider our comments. 
  
Sincerely, 

 
Thomas M Gemmell 
Executive Director 
 
Copy:   Senator Dennis Egan 

Senator Bert Stedman 
Representative Sam Kito III 
Representative Cathy Munoz 
Representative Peggy Wilson 

 


